
MARK YOUR CALENDARS

September 9, 2022

Mon, September 12th - Quarter 1 Interim Reports

Tuesday, November 15th (6 PM) -  Books & Bingo in


Thursby Hall

Starting in October, 4th - 6th Grade students may sign up for Yearbook


Club.   This club will meet every Wednesday from 3:15 - 4:15 pm.  

Sign-ups will be announced next week.

St. Mark's new website 

has officially launched!

www.stmarksacademy.org

Fri, October 7th (5pm - 8pm) - St. Mark's Fall Festival



A Day in a Life of the Lagoon with ORCA and MRC




This past Wednesday, ORCA spoke to St. Mark's 1st - 6th


Grade students about A Day in the Life of the Lagoon: 

a community-based, experiential research program designed


to have students, teachers, community volunteers and


environmental experts collaborate in the collection of water


quality data and biological inventories along the Indian


River Lagoon.

On Monday, Sept. 12th, students will


be partnering with ORCA to learn


how to:

Perform a chemical analysis

Perform a biological survey

Perform a tide measurement

Create a site description

Document all data




Parents can follow and get updates on their students'


Marine Science & STEAM activities during the


school year via Class Dojo.  More information will be


sent home in students' backpacks. Download the app


for iPhones and Android phones.


